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Dear Senate Environmental and Natural Resources Committee,
As a resident of Bend, OR I am interested in HB 2027-A. I encourage you to vote ‘no’ on this
bill as it would prohibit development of the bridge necessary to make a trail connection over
the Deschutes River.
Thank you,
Dana Regan
60745 Golf Village Loop
Bend, OR 97702
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